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PRESENT: 

ANDERSON COUNTY COUNCIL 
ANDERSON, SOUTH CAROLINA 

Formal Meeting - July 18, 1978 - 7:00 P.M. 
C. Edward Poore - Presiding 

MINUTES 

Chairman - C. Edward Poore 
Members - Fred H. Bratcher 

Samuel S. Gerrard 
David L. Hooper 
Daniel A. Rhodes 

Mr. Poore called the meeting to order and Mr. Gerrard gave the invocation. 

On the motion of Mr. Hooper, seconded by Mr. Gerrard, Council voted unanimously to approve 
the minutes of the July 7, 1978 meeting as mailed. 

Council received as information a discussion from Mr. J. D. Compton opposing the actions 
taken by Mr. Trey Senn, County Planner, in connection with a proposed County Auditorium in 
District Five of Anderson County. 

council received as information a discussion from Mrs. Faye Jones concerning the 1978-79 fis­
cal year budget and hiring of a part-time Clerk for the Registration Board. 

A public hearing was held concerning a $4,000,000 Bond Issue for Jackson Mills. No one com­
mented. 

In the motion of Mr. Hooper, seconded by Mr. Gerrard, Council voted unanimously to adopt on 
~ third (3rd) and final reading Ordinance # 29 ($4,000,000 Bond Issue - Jackson Mills). 

• 

On the motion of Mr. Rhodes, seconded by Mr. Gerrard, Council voted unanimously to sign 
Resolution # 56 (Proposed Mall Road) after it has been rewritten by the County Attorney. 

On the motion of Mr. Hooper, seconded by Mr. Bratcher, Council voted unanimously to authorize 
Mr. Poore to sign a contract to resurface an additional 25 miles of road at $7,120 per mile. 

Councilman Richard Shirley, newly-elected City Councilman, introduced himself to Council. 

On the motion of Mr. Hooper, seconded by Mr. Bratcher, Council voted unanimously to go into 
Executive Session at 8:15 p.m. 

Miss Sandy Stone, Mapper in the Tax Assessor's Office, came before Council in Executive 
Session to discuss how Council came about in giving her only a $2.10 raise in salary for the 
fiscal year 1978-79. Mr. Poore referred Miss Stone and other employees of the Assessor's 
Office to their Department Head, Mr. Heyward Crider, to further discuss any personnel 
grievances as the Department Head is directly responsible for preparing and presenting to 
County Council all budget requests. 

Council turned the meeting back into Regular Session at 8:40 p.m. 

Mr. Poore gave the news media a brief discussion of what took place in Executive Session. 

On the motion of Mr. Hooper, seconded by Mr. Gerrard, Council voted unanimously to adjourn 
,t 8:40 p.m . 

.~{ClCt- C I1/, VCtL 
Gerlinda E. Witcher, Clerk 
ANDERSON COUNTY COUNCIL 


